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The tables below summarise the comments received during the advertising period of the proposal, together with the City’s response to each comment. 
 

Comments Received in Concern:  Applicant’s Comment: 

Noise 
 
Concerned about the impact of noise from the proposed recreation facility 
which proposes to operate from 5:00am. Particularly concerned about 
amplified music. 

 
 
The business is a studio setup not a gym. We have limited members and 
Reduced sound systems operations at the back warehouse area to operate 
from 730 am only. Sound system is only to be controlled by the owners. 
 
All classes are operated out of the front show room and will have only low level 
music due to our business specializing in technique and form with limited 
numbers. Reception is in the same section so noise is to be controlled at all 
times. 

 

Comments Received in Objection: Applicant’s Comment: 

Car Parking 
 
The subject site has no allocated car parking. Residents surrounding Sydney 
Street are currently experiencing congestion of on street car parking. 

 
 
We are a small boutique setup not a gym. We have limited spots available and 
there is plenty of public parking around the streets and near suburbs. During 
consultations Clients will be advised to park only in public parking areas and to 
ensure streets are kept available for local traffic. We will issue Re-boot Fitness 
parking cards to inform locals of purpose of car parked. If there are any issues 
locals are able to approach in a fair and polite manner to discuss any issue that 
may arise with the owners. 

Litter 
 
The area currently has a litter issue and the proposed recreation facility will 
add to this. 

 
 
We are supplying fully serviced bins in the facility and littering will not be 
tolerated at all. We are a family business and community involved to promote 
healthy living as a team. 

Note: Submissions are considered and assessed by issue rather than by individual submitter. 


